NCKU North America Alumni Association
Date:
February 28, 2011
To:  
Presidents of the Local Associations 
From:
Jerry S.Y. Cheng 鄭向元, President, NCKU-NAA Association 
Subject: 2011 Outstanding Alumni Award and Unsung Hero/Heroine Award Nomination

In the past 14 years, we had very successful NCKU North America Alumni Conventions in Chicago (1997), Atlantic City (1999), San Francisco (2001), Houston (2003), Washington DC (2005), Los Angeles (2007) and Chicago (2009).  One of the highlights at the Conventions was to recognize Outstanding Alumni Award and Unsung Hero/Heroine Award recipients.  The NCKU North America Alumni Association is again preparing to select alumni members who have outstanding achievements, made remarkable contributions to the alumni association, and/or demonstrated their exemplary leadership and/or dedication.  The award recipients will be recognized during the 2011 Biennial Convention to be held in Tainan on November 10-13, 2011. The award ceremony is always a prestigious event for the awardees and their families, and we all share the glory and contribution they made to the Association. 
The Award Committee consists of: the current and former Chairmen of the NCKU-NAA Foundation, Albert Hsieh and Arthur Wu; former Presidents of NCKU-NAA Association, Shousun Chen, Wei-Kan Chu and Paul Lin; and myself.  The Committee will be chaired by the First VP of the NCKU-NAA Association David Tsen. 
To assist you in nominating awardees, the following documents are attached:
1) The guidelines for selection of the Outstanding Alumni Award and the Unsung Hero/Heroine Award

2) The Outstanding Alumni Award nomination form

3) The Unsung Hero/Heroine Award nomination form

We urge you to nominate for each category one alumni member whose act or accomplishment is worthy of our recognition by completing the enclosed Candidate Nomination Forms and returning them to the Association before April 30, 2011. Since Award recipients are required to accept the award in person, the pre-condition for all the candidates nominated is the commitment to attend the convention in Tainan. 
Award recipients will be notified by July 31, 2011.  Thank you for your contribution to this process.

Sincerely,

Jerry S. Y. Cheng




President, NCKU NAA Association
cc: Albert Hsieh, Chairman of the Board, NCKU-NAA Foundation, Inc.
      David Tsen, Chairman of the 2011 Award Committee
